
                                                                     

                                                                                                                                             

 

    Date:  10-02-2020 

 

A REPORT ON  

CRICKET Tournament for I-B.Tech studemts   
 

 Department of Physical Education has conducted Cricket   

tournament for I B.Tech students from 03/02/2020 to 05/02/2020.  In total 

96 Students have participated in the tournament with full of joy and 

enthusiasm.   

Dr.CH.V.S.Parameswara Rao, Principal, Heads of the 

Departments, Sports Coordinator Mr.N.Kesava Rao, Physical Director 

Mr.M.V.Raghavaiah, Staff members and students have participated and 

witnessed these events.  Prizes were distributed to winners and Runners. 

NECC For Boys 

 



Prize Distribution on the eve of Cricket Tournament for I-B.Tech 

Students 

 

 

 

 

 



Boys Playing Cricket Match on NECC 

 

 


